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Paws in the Park a barking success  

 
Yesterday’s Paws in the Park was a barking success, with more than 4,000 people and 

their fur-children attending the event.  

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Theresa, said there was so much to see, do and learn for all types 

of dogs – from Great Danes to Miniature Poodles and everything in between – and their 

owners. 

 

“The star of the show was definitely everyone’s favourite celebrity vet, Dr Harry Cooper 

OAM, who was our special guest,” Cr Fedeli said. 

 

“Dr Harry met with residents and their four-legged friends and was also our guest judge in 

the competitions on the day. It was great to see and hear attendees learning so much from 

him and being able to meet someone they loved watching on TV. 

 

“Attendees really loved the photo booth, the 3-kilometre walk and the very entertaining 

demonstrations by NSW Siberian Sledding Express, Dances with Dogs and Macarthur 

Dog Training Club.  

 

“It was also great to see so many services on offer at the event as well. Attendees had the 

opportunity to have a free health check for their pooch, look into microchipping, and learn 

a few grooming tips from The Hound Barber.”  

 

The event was proudly sponsored by Nestle Purina. 
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